Parents,

It's hard to believe that we have reached the conclusion of this school year. It's safe to say that this
year has been like no other year that any of us have experienced. While the year did not end in the
way that we would have hoped, | have been so encouraged by the way the Metro community has
responded during these unprecedented times. Thank you to all of our students, faculty, and families
for rising to the challenge during this season of Remote Learning.

A special congratulation goes out to our 8th grade class. | am so proud of all of your
accomplishments. | am excited to see all of the ways in which God moves in and through you as you

transition in to high school.

Please see below for a few reminders:

* Please see the attached document for specific plans for locker clean-out May 18 - 22.
* Please see the list of items that students need to be prepared to turn in to the school.
e Please be prepared to follow our social distancing and health guidelines.

* MS Award Winners will be posted in next week’s Weekly Happenings.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | am looking forward to when we are all able to gather
together again with the entire Metro community!

Thank you,
Robby Davis
MS Principal



